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Thank you for including me in your mailing list.

  

  

  

  

I am the president of the Cercle des Artistes Photographes, the only photo club of the island.
We are affiliated to the International Federation for the Photographic Art (FIAP). I am semi
professional and I hold an AFIAP, a distinction from the FIAP.

  

  

Best regards

  

Steeve
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